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Hello, First let me say that I work part time for the Hillsboro Hops.  I started working 

for them when I retired from full time work.  I am passionate about baseball, and 

would be devastated if the team needs to leave because of lack of funding.  I attend 

many games as a fan, in addition to the games that I work.  My spirit is always happy 

when I am at the ballpark.  Baseball is a great family outing and it would be very sad 

indeed if this team and the entertainment value would leave this area. 

Thank you 


